
Welcome back to the old Farmstead! 
 

Place your commemorative brick on the farm paths where the 
Sutherland-Wilson family lived for six generations—from the 
time Langford Sutherland purchased it in 1832 until 2000 when 
the property was acquired by Pittsfield Township.   Personalized 
bricks are installed in the LeClair Ramp to the renovated 1850s 
barn.  A brick is a great gift idea to commemorate friends and 
family, anniversaries or other special memories.  Corporate logos 
are encouraged.  

The top of the LeClair Ramp is reserved to commemorate mili-
tary service. We even honor Revolutionary War patriots who 
lived and died in Pittsfield Township. Military bricks honoring 
veterans or those currently serving are half-off the listed pric-
es on the order form!   

Please order today! You’ll be helping further historic preservation 
work in our community while preserving your memories. Re-
member, the Pittsfield Township Historical Society is a 501 (c) 3 
organization so your donation is tax-deductible. 

 

Find out more at www.pittsfieldhistory.org  
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